
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Village of Ontario will be holding a Public Hearing to hear comments 

on the addition to the Community Center and hear comments on a change to the 

ordinance on age of a mobile home being permitted into the Village.  The Public 

Hearing will be held in the Meeting Room of the Municipal/Fire Station, 205 State 

Street at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, March 13, 2023. 

Any person interested in commenting will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

       Teresa Taylor 

       Village Clerk/Treasurer 


